
January 30, 2024

Minna Long
Strategic Programs Manager
Washington State Building and Construction Trades Council
906 Columbia St SW, Ste 107
Olympia, WA 98501

Dear Ms. Long: 

I am pleased to appoint you as our newest Labor Co-chair of the Construction Advisory 
Committee. You are appointed to a two-year term ending January 2026.  As you may know, the 
Construction Advisory Committee (CAC) was originally formed in 1986 as a forum for labor, 
business, and L&I to discuss solutions to a notable increase in fatalities from falls in Washington’s 
construction industry.  The Construction Advisory Committee is composed of business and labor 
representatives as well as members from the Department of Labor of Industries.  The committee 
promotes safer and more productive worksites for Washington’s contractors and their employees.  
Your willingness to participate is appreciated. 

On behalf of the Construction Advisory Committee, I welcome you and look forward to working 
with you.   

Sincerely, 

Craig Blackwood 
L&I Assistant Director 
Division of Occupational Safety and Health 

cc: CAC Labor co-chairs
Cari Anderson, Deputy Assistant Director, DOSH
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